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The Social Subcommittee presents a webinar on
Coffee Connect - A Virtual Chat on

“Lean In - What Does it Mean for Today’s Legal Profession?”
Register online here

Date: 7 Sept 2021 (Tues)
Time: 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm
Webinar via Zoom

Upon successful registration, the link to the webinar will be e-mailed to registered participants
after the close of registration and it shall serve as confirmation and acceptance of registration.

Registration will close at 12:00 pm, 7 Sept 2021 (Tues). No further registration will be accepted
once the deadline has passed, or if the webinar is full.

The Organiser may not permit registration for future events if you fail to attend an online
webinar after registering, unless acceptable and valid reason(s) are provided.

https://forms.gle/hCYEnn6hqnfGzJA8A


Synopsis:

In this modern and diverse era, we might have different perspectives of what “Lean In”
means to everyone. Lean In could be applicable and contribute to the Legal Profession or
to the public at large. Either way, it has an impact on society.

The Speakers:

Shyama A/P M M Narayanan Nair Nazriah Shaik Alawdin

Shyama A/P M M Narayanan Nair holds an LL.B (Hons) from University Malaya in 1983 and
was called to the Malaysian Bar in March 1984 before His Lordship Datuk Mohamed
Dzaiddin Abdullah. In 1996, she set up her own firm; Messrs N. Shyama & Co. She was also
an active Member of Penang Bar Committee and served as its Chairman from 2015-2017.

Nazriah Shaik Alawdin has acted for various Banks and specialises in Real Estate and
Hotel Development matters and has extensive experience in negotiating and drafting
Privatisation Agreements and cross border transactions. She has served in several Bar
Council Committees and previously chaired several Penang Bar Subcommittees
respectively. She was appointed as a member of the Property Development, Construction
& Management Committee of the Penang Chinese Chamber of Commerce and is also on
the Board of Trustees for a notable foundation in Penang and a non independent director
of a Public Listed Company.

If you have any enquiries, please e-mail us at secretariat@penangbar.org.

Issued by:
Jo-Anne De Vries & Adelyn Low Jia Yee
Co-Chairpersons
Social Subcommittee

mailto:secretariat@penangbar.org



